
By: Peter Sass:  Head of Democratic Services and Local Leadership  
 
To:  Cabinet Scrutiny Committee – 23 June 2010 
 
 
Subject:      The Future of Older Persons’ Provision in Kent County Council 

(Cabinet Decision) 
 
 

 
 
 
 Background 
 

The Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee have 
concerns about the Cabinet’s decision to go out to consultation on this issue.     
 
The Cabinet report is attached for Members’ information. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact:   Anna Taylor  Tel: 01622 694764 
 


